
 
I need your vote in this second ballot if we are to ensure the professional staff 
member on Senate is a strong voice who will speak up for full disclosure.  
Senate benefits from the perspective of an experienced insider who knows 
how things work.  Check my record at www.itee.uq.edu.au/starkey.  I remain 
committed to seeing the workplace culture change agenda deliver 
improvements for professional staff, such as more respect and a bigger say for 
us.  This is now a standing agenda item at Senate meetings and I am on the 
working party to build a UQ Staff Community. Let’s do this! 
 


